
Appointment Reminder: Scoliosis Screening 

Dear [Student's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that you are scheduled for a scoliosis screening appointment on 

[Date] at [Time]. 

The screening will take place at [Location]. 

Please ensure you wear a comfortable shirt that allows for a thorough examination of your back. 

If you have any questions or need to reschedule, please contact the school nurse at [Nurse's 

Phone Number]. 

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your School Name] 


